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Osborn April 2016 Newsletter 

Dear Pastors, Churches, and Friends, 

March has been a busy month in a much different way than normal; normal meaning that we 
are usually on the road.  We have had the opportunity to be home for the entire month and will 
be here until the middle of April.  This is the longest we have been home since we started 
deputation.  It has allowed us to visit some of our supporting churches, be in our home church 
for some services, and even spend time with our children & grandchildren.   

This time home has allowed us to begin preparations for our move to Ghana in June.  I have 
been busy putting together information for NGO, residency Visas and renewing passports and 
temporary visas for us to get into the country.  I am so thankful for our mission agency, World 
Wide New Testament Baptist Missions, and for the person in Ghana who is helping us put the 
information and documentation together to move this process forward.  Because the cost of a 
container and import fees are so high, we plan to take several smaller containers on the plane 
and pay the extra luggage fees.  If anyone has information on sending barrels, I would 
appreciate it if you could provide that information to me.   

The middle of April will see us on the road once again in OH and IA.  We have a couple new 
meetings and will also visit some supporting churches.  This will also be a time for visiting 
family and saying our goodbyes.  Clearly, this will be a bittersweet time as we say goodbye to 
friends & family, but also exciting because we will soon be on the field. 

Rick & Brenda Osborn 

A SPECIAL REQUEST FROM BRENDA:  MISSIONS PROJECT FOR LADIES 
GROUP, SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES, OR JR. CHURCH. 

I have been collecting Sunday School materials to use in Ghana & Liberia.  We are thankful 
for the many materials we have received.  However, I would really like to be able to 
purchase several A BEKA flashcard Bible Stories (approx. $25/ea.) and CEF song visuals 
(approx. $6-$10/ea.) to be used in the churches.  Would you consider making this a mission 
project?  All the funds will go for this project.  If you are interested, let me know by email:  
bosborn33@gmail.com or you can call me at: 941-468-3902.  Thank you for your prayers 
and support as we make our final preparations to leave. 

                   Brenda 

Prayer Requests: 

NGO & Resident Visas 

Taking Supplies and Personal Items 

A Ministry Vehicle 

Health & Safety 

Fruitful Ministry!

mailto:Osborn.rick@yahoo.com
http://www.osbornsinafrica.com
http://www.mapmissions.org
mailto:Osborn.rick@yahoo.com
http://www.osbornsinafrica.com
http://www.mapmissions.org

